

TERM 3 I MONDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 2019







CELEBRATING READING AND BOOKS IN THE JUNIOR SCHOOL

On Monday 23 and Tuesday 24 September, the Junior School celebrated their love of reading by dressing up as a character from a book.

The students brought in books and a gold coin to take part in a book swap. They got to buy a book while raising money to help two very worthwhile causes: **TEAR Australia: Build a Classroom** and **Room to Read**. We raised \$920.20, which is an amazing amount – thank you students and parents for your generosity.